From: Carolyn Murray

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 3:19 PM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] CEAP pubic participation meeting

Dear Members of Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee, I am writing to ask you to expeditiously vote to accept the CEAP plan this evening. The CEAP Plan and supporting documents are comprehensive and have involved considerable community engagement. The report is a living document that can be revised and adapted as the city and community moves forward. Council declared a Climate Emergency in April 2019. And there has been very limited action to back up the pledge. An emergency implies immediate action to be taken to avert a crisis and the most recent IPCC report reiterates that we need immediate and significant action. It's well past time to show some leadership and take this climate emergency seriously. Please vote to accept this plan and make sure there are sufficient funds in future budgets to implement some of the key items.

Thank you for your attention and commitment to go forward with implementing this most important, crucial plan for the future of London and it's citizens as we face the challenges of climate change. I would like for this email to be on the public agenda for the meeting. Thank you.

Sincerely, Carolyn Murray Victor St. London, N6C1B9 Ward 11